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Monday 19th May 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I would like to take this oppourtunity to congratulate our Year 11 students on their 

conduct in exams so far. They have been attending morning breakfast sessions to 

complete extra revision prior to exams and there is also a real buzz around the 

academy in relation to the exams, which I would like to continue. 

With this in mind, I need to reiterate that all students must attend the academy daily 

in the correct uniform. I would like to remind parents and carers that we are 

continuing to support your children through these exams by offering detailed revision 

sessions in addition to their normal timetabled lessons. This is proving to be 

advantageous as several topics that have been addressed in revision sessions have 

appeared on the exam papers. Students have noted that topics delivered in revision 

sessions in English, Geography, Maths and History have been on the exam papers that 

they have sat so far. We will continue to produce these high-quality revision sessions 

throughout the exam period and ask that you as parents and carers support your child 

in attending school on time every day. 

This week is particularly important before we break up for half term. Several revision 

sessions are planned alongside daily lessons. Tuesday and Wednesday this week have 

English, Science and Maths lessons alongside exams in English Literature, Physics and 

English Language towards the end of the week, so I urge parents and carers to work 

with us in encouraging your child to attend all sessions this week. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Lisa Macey 

Vice Principal 
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